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Originator: D/Cst. Reynard Dockery
Criminal Investigations Division
Greater Sudbury Police Service

Contact: Sarah Kaelas
Multi-Media Marketing Specialist
Corporate Communications 

705-675-9171 extension 6610
Date: 22 May 2019 Time: 1:20 p.m.

Incident No.: SU19034831 Posted Online (Y or N) Y
Subject: Update - Deceased Body Found Behind Establishment on Lorne Street

**UPDATE**

The Greater Sudbury Police are working with the Coroner’s office in relation to this investigation. The cause of death 
has still yet to be determined.

The identity of the male has been determined, he originates from Quebec and we are attempting to notify his next of kin.

The identity of the deceased will not be released.

**ORIGINAL**

Just after 8:49 a.m. today, Tuesday, May 21, 2019, we received a call from a community member regarding what was 
believed to be a body behind 42 Lorne Street in Greater Sudbury.

Officers attended the area and confirmed a deceased man's body at that location.

We are working to confirm his identity and notifying next of kin. The cause of death is still under investigation. We are 

working closely with the Coroner's office on this matter.

An update will be provided when more information is available.

We ask that anyone with information please contact Detective Constable Reynard Dockery at 705-675-9171 extension 
2346.




